北米外科感染症学会(SIS-NA)会長からのメッセージ

SIS-NA の会長である Henri Ford 氏から、日本外科感染症学会の会員に向けた心温まるメッセージが届いています。ご覧頂ければ幸いです。(国際渉外委員会の委員長である森兼のもとに届いたメールをそのまま掲載しています)

2011年3月11日

Dear Keita,

I sincerely hope that you and your family are doing well. I am thinking of you and praying for you during these difficult times.

Please let me know if there's anything I can do. Please forward this note to your colleagues from the Japan Society for Surgical Infection.

Henri

2011年3月21日

Dear Keita.

Just a note to follow up and make sure that all is still well and that there is nothing we can do on this end. Please don't hesitate to let me know. The entire SIS family is eager to support the members of our sister society anyway we can.

Henri

日本外科感染症学会 理事長 炭山 嘉伸 国際渉外委員会 委員長 森兼 啓太 担当役員 小林 展章